
PUBLIC HEARING AND NOTICE OF INTENTION TO ESTABLISH AN 

UNDERGROUND UTILITY DISTRICT 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that it is the intention of the Board of Supervisors of the County 

of San Benito, State of California to adopt a resolution establishing the Highway 156 

Underground Utility District for the area 100 yards on either side of State Highway 156 between 

Union Rd. and Breen Rd. The total linear distance between Union and Breen Roads is 3.7 miles. 

 

Interested persons may contact the Clerk of the Board, Janet Slibsager, 481 Fourth St, Hollister, 

CA 95023, 831-636-4000, ext. 13, or at jslibsager@cosb.us, to be sent a copy of the draft 

purchase agreement.   

 

Please contact the County Counsel’s Office for a legal description, at bthompson@cosb.us   

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the adoption of a resolution establishing the Highway 156 

Underground Utility District will be consummated by the Board of Supervisors of the County of 

San Benito, State of California, on July 23, 2019, at 9:00 a.m., in the Board Chambers, County 

Administration Building, 481 Fourth Street, Hollister, CA 95023.   

 

Janet Slibsager, Clerk of the Board 

 

Date: July 12, 2019 

Publish, July 19, 2019 


